
Commissioners May Attend Public Hearing of the Okaloosa County 

Legislative Delegation on Monday, October 30, 2023, in Niceville, Florida 

 

 

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given that various members of the 

Okaloosa County Commission may attend a duly noticed Public Hearing of the Legislative 

Delegation representing Okaloosa County to be held at the Northwest Florida State College, 

located at 100 E. College Blvd., Building 400, Niceville, Florida on Monday, October 30, 2023, 

from 5:30 pm until 7:00 pm CST.   

 

The purpose of the meeting will be to hear public comments on proposals for the 2024 Legislative 

Session as well as consider local bills. This is not an official meeting of the Okaloosa County 

Board of County Commissioners, but multiple members of the Commission may attend.  The 

public is welcome to attend. 

 

 
 


